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Yard sales are not allowed on Bald Head Island. This includes any signage and for-sale item 
placement in yards or driveways. Donated or give-away single items that are offered on social 
media may be placed discreetly and yet not visible from the road. 

For bulk pickup requests, visit the Village of BHI’s website at www.villagebhi.org, hover on 
“Departments & Services” and select “Public Services.”

If you have items to sell, consider participating in the July 24th Island Treasures event, BHI’s 
only community yard sale, at the Association Center (111 Lighthouse Wynd). Sponsored and held 
by BHA’s Socialization, Education and Recreation (SER) Committee, tables cost $5 (checks only, 
payable to Bald Head Association). Set up is at 1:00pm on Friday, July 23rd. Items not sold will 
be picked up by Public Services and donated to charities off Island. For more information and to 
reserve a table, contact Sally Klippel at sallyklippel@gmail.com. 

If you’re looking to browse at Island Treasures, it’s open 9:00am-1:00pm on Saturday, July 24th. 
BHA requests all those who are not vaccinated to wear a hands-free face mask indoors.


